
 
February 11, 2025 

 
 
Dear President Trump, 
 
On behalf of my organization, American Life League, thank you for your speedy actions to protect 
American citizens from dangerous drug cartels. These cartels prey on our young people and take more 
lives than we know. I am writing to you today to alert you about a lesser-known drug cartel that targets 
our country and illegally preys on America’s women. I believe this cartel deserves the same terrorist 
classification as those marketing fentanyl.  
 
Our most recent report, Exposing the Abortion Pill Drug Cartel (https://all.org/pill-report), was released 
in September 2024, and it exposed the underbelly of the abortion industry in our country. We revealed 
the hidden networks of abortion providers and volunteers who work as drug dealers via the Internet and 
illegally traffic abortion-inducing drugs via the United States Postal Service. 
 
These secret abortion networks, some operating out of Mexico, unlawfully prescribe abortion pills to 
women over email, encourage women to hide their medical information, and teach them how to lie to 
medical personnel should they end up in the emergency room after complications from their self-
administration of these dangerous, illicitly obtained drugs. 
 
These secret drug trafficking networks intentionally and covertly distribute these drugs into states where 
lawmakers have enacted pro-life legislation. They are criminally employing the USPS to subvert the 
law.  
 
In addition to the obvious circumvention of laws intended to protect women and children, these abortion 
drug cartels are distributing unregulated, unverified, and contraband products. As with other illegally 
distributed drugs, these “abortion pills” may be laced with foreign substances and chemicals and might 
not contain or bear any pharmaceutical resemblance to the product ordered by the unsuspecting 
customer. There is absolutely no way to verify that the goods shipped via third-party distributors from 
around the globe, without oversight and circumventing the protections established by the US Food and 
Drug Administration and Federal Trade Commission, are what they say they are. 
 
This intentional evasion of protective regulations allows these illegal drug traffickers to perpetuate their 
abuse, as they can even supply a woman with drugs intended to kill her baby without her knowledge or 
consent.  
 
The absence of any true medical element in the illicit process greatly multiplies the risk to the woman, 
who is buying illegal, unregulated, and untested drugs from a faceless dealer in a covert, criminal 
distribution network. 
 
President Trump, I am asking you, in the wake of your Executive Order entitled “Designating Cartels 
and Other Organizations as Foreign Terrorist Organizations and Specially Designated Global Terrorists” 
(January 20, 2025) to please include the abortion pill drug cartel in the list of known cartels in America.  
 

https://all.org/
https://all.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/ALL_AbortionPillReport2024.pdf
https://all.org/pill-report
https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/2025/01/designating-cartels-and-other-organizations-as-foreign-terrorist-organizations-and-specially-designated-global-terrorists/
https://www.whitehouse.gov/presidential-actions/2025/01/designating-cartels-and-other-organizations-as-foreign-terrorist-organizations-and-specially-designated-global-terrorists/


Your bold decision to label these cartels as terrorist organizations is one that will protect Americans and 
work to rid our country of the dangerous drugs that criminally flood across our border. In the same way, 
these abortion pill drug rings senselessly put women at unnecessary risk, and even worse, they take the 
lives of millions of preborn American citizens.  
 
Thank you for your efforts to Make America Safe Again. We must protect our women and our children 
from the deadly grasp of the abortion pill drug cartel. 
 
Thank you for your work, President Trump. May God bless you! 
 
 
 
 
Katie Brown 
National Director, American Life League 
(540) 659-4171 
Kbrown@all.org 
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